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On October 31, 2022, Medi-Cal Rx published an alert titled Recommencement of Pharmacy 

Retroactive Claim Adjustments in November 2022. The alert notified pharmacies of the planned 

resumption of retroactive adjustments in November 2022, with recoupments set to begin in 

January 2023. 

The purpose of this alert is to notify pharmacies of a delay in the planned resumption of 

retroactive adjustments and recoupment activity. The Department of Health Care Services 

(DHCS) will publish further updates as specific dates for resumption and recoupment are 

identified. Additionally, DHCS will update the current Frequently Asked Questions (FAQs) 

document to reflect changes in the timeline and scope of this effort. Contact Information for 

detailed questions will be provided in the FAQ updates. 
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